Jan 21, 2020
Meeting called to order at 6:02pm

Approval of agenda: Dianne, second by Donna

Division report:

» Seba meeting for considering school closure june 30, 2020. A decision will be
made at a meeting being held March 17, 2020. Feb 4th will be parent
consideration.

* Wellness initiative: 25 psd subs for wellness
* School fees regarding cost recovery

* November 27th meeting at Copperhaven was regarding education plan,
resilience and fees were also topics discussed and validity of fees placement.

Principal Report:
- School fees need to be collected before field trips or kids cant attend. Fees are
Not being paid in accordance on time.
- adding jumpstart back to fieldtrip forms.
- alerts are being sent home regarding fees in arrears
- sports: parent/student meeting for contracts regarding conduct. Also rabbit hill
Trips, children are not attending mandatory lessons, need to look further into

Solutions for this issue.

Community support:
Krista is here tues and wed for group sessions with students.
Before and after school care is a new possible opportunity and applications can

Be processed through the public school division.

Next Meeting is Feb 18" 6pm.
Meeting closed at 6:39pm



